
Courtesy call by the Deputy Executive Director,  

Ministry of International Relations and Cooperation 

（21 February 2025） 
2025/2/21 

On 21 February 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy call from Ms. Rebecca Iyambo, Deputy 

Executive Director, Ministry of International Relations and Cooperation, and Ms. Mario Munwela, Deputy 

Director of the Protocol, Ministry of International Relations and Cooperation. Ambassador Asazuma told 

Ms. Iyambo, who will move to Japan as Deputy Head of Mission at the Embassy of Namibia in Japan at 

the end of this month, that she would be taking up her post at an important time, with TICAD 9 to be 

held in Yokohama this year, and that he hopes that she will contribute to strengthen Japan-Namibia 

bilateral relations. Ms. Iyambo responded that she would like to contribute to bilateral relations in 

all areas, not just development cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     Ambassador Asazuma(left) and Ms. Iyambo, Deputy Executive Director,  

Ministry of International Relations and Cooperation(right) 



 

(From left) Mr. Sadamoto, Deputy Head of Mission, Japanese Embassy in Namibia, 

 Ambassador Asazuma, Ms. Iyambo, Deputy Executive Director, Ministry of International 

Relations and Cooperation, Ms. Munwela, Deputy Director of the Protocol 

 

     

 

 

 

 


